
Important Notice Regarding Traffic Flow Changes  

 Jacobson Elementary Drop off and Pick up 

 

Thank you for your patience and support with our traffic challenges. There has been a joint effort the 
first few weeks of school to find solutions to alleviate traffic congestion around our school.  

As a result, we are now implementing traffic  flow changes. These are based on recommendations by 
City of Chandler Traffic Engineers, Chandler Police, CUSD officials, and Jacobson Site Council. These 
changes are designed to expedite traffic flow in and out of drop off and pick up locations. We ask for 
your continued cooperation as we familiarize everyone with the new system. 

Changes will begin Monday, August 11, 2014.   

 

Student Drop Off/Pick Up in the West Parking lot: 

Cars must enter the West parking from the west only (turn right into the lot) and exit west (turn left 
onto Jacaranda) only.  This pattern is marked in red on the attached map. 

The West parking lot is for K-2 students and siblings only.  If you pick up a Kindergarten student, please 
display the orange paper with your child’s name and teacher.  

 

Student Drop Off/Pick Up in the East Parking lot: 

Cars must enter the East parking from the east only (turn left into the lot) and exit East (turn right onto 
Jacaranda) only.  This pattern is marked in blue on the attached map. 

The East parking lot is for 3-6 students and siblings only. 

 

Please note the north side of Jacaranda Pkwy is posted No Parking and the City of Chandler removed the 
crosswalk so we can no longer use the 15 mph signs on Jacaranda Pkwy.   We encourage you to obey the 
No Parking signs.   

Please note S. Oleander Dr. is posted No Parking as well.    

Please note we discourage drivers from making U Turns on Jacaranda Pkwy .   


